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1. Will all students be provided a Chromebooks from their school to bring home for the 2020-
2021 school year?

Answer: Yes! Schools will checkout Chromebooks to all students to bring home.

2. Will extra-curricular activities be available to all students on all options of the Triad Model?

Answer: Yes! All students can access extra-curricular activates that their school offers
(clubs, sports, events, etc.) as deemed safe to do so by public health.

3. Will all students be taught by PVUSD teachers, no matter what learning option they choose?

Answer: Yes! Students will be taught by their local school teachers. Students still belong to
their school sites and the teachers from their school will be teaching them. The traditional,
hybrid, or teacher-led distance learning approaches will be taught by our teachers.

4. Will my child still be a part of their regular school during 2020-2021 using the three learning
options?

Answer: Yes! Students will be a part of their school and taught by their regular teachers at
their school — teacher-led distance learning will also be provided by their school’s teacher(s).

5. When can | let the school know of my choice of either the traditional, hybrid, or teacher-led
option?

Answer: At the end of this week your school will be putting out an online survey for you to
choose for each of your child(ren).

6. If I have more than one student, do my children have to select the same model?

Answer: No. For example, if a family has three children, one child could be in traditional,
one child in hybrid, and one child in teacher-led distance learning.

7. What if we pick a model and need to switch options because our circumstances have
changed?

Answer: We are planning to have opportunities during the school year for changes to be
made for student/family choice.



